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RECENT CHANGES IN SECTION EDITORS: 

FRESHWATER TURTLE SECTION

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

The Board of Directors at HCB needed to 

adjust editors in the Chelonian Section that 

deals with freshwater turtles. Several 

changes include: 

JOHN CARR. After serving as Co-Section 

Editor, John needed to step down for 

personal reasons.  He focused on papers from 

North America and Latin America. We 

thank him for his service.  

Current editors will continue to be key 

leads:   

JOHN ROE. Section Co-Editor. His 

geographic focus is North America. 

CARLA C. EISEMBERG. Section Co-Editor.  

She focuses on species in Australia and 

Southeast Asia. 

New Editors 

We are happy to announce the acceptance by 

two distinguished herpetologists to share a 

new post as Co-Editors (Latin America):  

CAMILA FERRARA. Research Biologist, 

Wildlife Conservation Society, Brazil. 

Ph.D.  in 2015 from the National Institute 

for Research in the Amazon, Brazil.  Her 

current focus is on species distribution 

models and spatial analyzes to assist in 

turtle conservation strategies in the 

Brazilian Amazon. Also, her research has 

found many turtles who are able to vocalize. 

CAMILA K. FAGUNDES. Teacher, Univer-

sidade Federal do Pampa, Bagé, Brazil. 

Ph.D. in 2015 from the Instituto Nacional de 

Pesquisas da Amazônia, Brazil. She has 

extensive experience studying chelonians in 

the Amazon River basin. 
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